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Life in all its 
fullness 

John 10:10 
 

Our theme for assembly this term is 
Justice 

Learn to do right. Seek justice.  
Isaiah 1.17 

 
 

 
I can’t believe how quickly this term has gone. It has included trips, sports festivals, World book 
Day, a disco and wearing our coloured socks!  All alongside the fantastic learning our children do 
every day.  It is lovely to finish the term with sunshine and I hope this continues for our Easter 
break.  I hope you are able to enjoy some family time together.  
 

Smiley Face Celebrations starts at 09:00 tomorrow, doors will be open from 
08:40.  School finishes at 3:20pm.  Please note there is no Night Owls on 

this day. 
Thank you for your help and donations! 

A big thank you to all who helped make the disco a success last Friday, that includes selling tickets, 
making cakes and helping on the night.  It was a great success and lovely to see all the children so 
happy, dancing and singing!  Thank you to Conor, from Astrella for being our DJ.  We look forward 
to another disco in the summer term.   
 
Thank you to those who brought in bags of clothes for our Bag2School collection.  We raised £60 
for the school.  
 
Also thank you to those who donated on World Down Syndrome Day, £155 for the local John 
McNeill Opportunity Centre, who support children and families with disabilities, including Down 
Syndrome, in the local area.  

Fox Class Three-legged-athon! 
On Thursday 6th March Fox Class completed laps of the school track in a Three-legged race to 
raise money for the RSPCA.  This was part of their PSHE learning about charities. They showed 
great determination, resilience and perseverance which resulted in raising a very impressive 
£995.00.  Well done Fox Class.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Garden 
We are trying to develop and improve the garden at the back of the school so the children can 
use a quiet space.  It needs a bit of TLC.  Melanie Robertson, one of our parents, has been in and 
cleared a raised bed but we now need some seeds or plants to put in it.  I would love it to be a 
sensory area so anything that have flowers, smells nice or has textured leaves would be great.  If 
you are able to donate some seeds or plants/cuttings please talk to me at the gate. 
 
Also if there is anyone who is also green fingered and has some time, any help on developing this 
area would be greatfully received. 

EASTER SERVICE: Friday 4th April at 2:15pm 
Woodpecker Class, Fox Class and Robin Class will be going to St Lawrence Church on 
Friday 4th April to celebrate Easter. The service will be led by Robin Class. Parents of the 
children in these three classes are very welcome to join us if you wish. 
 

Please see the posters below for upcoming training courses for parents. 
 

Kindest regards 

Justine Watkins 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 

 


